
 

Join us for Sherwood Park’s 3rd Annual Pancake Breakfast 
 
 

December 20th, 2013 
From 8am-8:45am in the Gym 
 
 

Let’s bring the school together-teachers & staff, students, caregivers and parents to 
celebrate the season over a hot breakfast. Come enjoy all you can eat buttermilk pancakes 
with all the fixings (that means berry compote, whipped cream, butter and syrup)…fresh 
fruit, fresh coffee and orange juice.  
 
Not only does this event provide a fun, music filled (thanks to the choir!) yummy breakfast 
where friends can gather but also all of the profits will directly help our community. All 
proceeds will be benefiting the newly established Sherwood Park Care Fund. A fund 
created to specifically help local families who are in need. 
 
This event is by donation (suggested $5/person), but we still need to know if you’ll be 
coming. So please fill in the form below and your name will be on the list! (The nice one of 
course!) 
 
 

*A note to those with allergies: the volunteers will be supervised by Foodsafe certified parents, no nuts will 
be used although the products are not certified nut free. Every effort is made to ensure no cross 
contamination occurs but we cannot be held responsible for any allergic reactions. 
 
 
 
For any questions or if you would like to donate towards the breakfast please contact 
sherwoodparkpac@gmail.com. 
 

 
 
 

RETURN TO OFFICE BY DEC 13th.  
 
Last Name:______________________ 
 
Number of people attending:________ 
 

Suggested Donation of $5/person at the door.  
(Cash or cheque payable to Sherwood Park PAC). 
 
I’d like to help and my contact is: 
 
_____________________________________________________________(email/phone) 
 

 

mailto:sherwoodparkpac@gmail.com

